
 
 “Peace I leave with you; my peace I give you. I do not give to you as the world gives. Do not let your hearts be troubled 
and do not be afraid.” John 14:27  
 
As a school, we roll into the end of October where we have student conferences, Halloween celebrations, and interim 
grade reports.  This doesn’t sound much like peace on the surface, but this is the world version.  These challenges remind 
us that our peace remains with God.   Our mission is to help students learn that only he can guide us into a true state of 
peace where our hearts are no longer troubled.  The faculty and staff grab this challenge each day with the desire 
to manifest its realism to their students. It is a bold task taken on by disciples of God.    
 
MBS would like to welcome Michelle Lewis as our new nurse starting October 26.  Please continue to utilize the MBS 
attendance email which is attendance@mbscs.org .  
 
This year, Halloween will consist of events planned by your teacher and the homeroom parents that will take place on 
October 29.  In addition, we will be holding a Jack-O'-Lantern shirt contest.  Your son or daughter is asked to create the 
spookiest, funniest, and/or cleverest Jack-O'-Lantern shirt.  They may purchase a shirt that has a Jack-O'-Lantern 
face and add to it, or they may simply create their own.  The eighth graders will tour the building and select one winner 
from each class.  The winners will receive a fun filled trick-or-treat bag.  
 
Mrs. Stillman   
Principal 

The Front doors close at 8:10. Any student arriving later than 8:10 is tardy and will need to be signed in, by a 
parent, in the office.  

 
Dolphin Days is a two-page document. If you are viewing it from your device, make sure you 
click on the image of the Newsletter, and it will open the two pages through a web browser. 
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School News  
 
Congratulations to seventh-grader, Maximo 
Castellanos, for winning a gold medal in the category 
of the Charlie Ericksen Best Book Written by a Youth 
for the 2021 International Latino Book Awards for Dr. 
Pren and the Days of his Childhood. We are very 
happy to see you accomplish great things in life! Keep 
up the hard work.  
  
With the temperature dropping, it’s the perfect time to 
get some gardening done. We have six garden 
beds in the rear of the school that need some attention. 
Please contact Mrs. Evans if you are interested in 
helping. This is an easy way to earn your FIP hours 
on your time. Email her at aevans@mbscs.org if you 
could help. We have the tools here!! Just bring your 
favorite gardening gloves.  
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Coming Up: 

 
10/22/21  No School- Faculty Religious Retreat 
10/25/21  No School- Accreditation workday 
10/25-10/29  Storybook Pumpkin contest 10/29/21
 Halloween Parade 
11/1/21 Winter Uniforms 
11/12/21 Spirit Day 

 
Link to school calendar below: 
https://mostblessedsacramentschool.com/md-catholic- 
private-school-community/catholic-school-parents/k-12- 
calendar/ 

 
Hot Lunch Program www.mbscs.ahotlunch.com 

 

Athletics 
 

UPCOMING SCHEDULE:  
10/26: Co-Ed Golf Away @ Green Hill Country Club: 
4:00pm, 2:15pm Dismissal  
10/26: Co-Ed Soccer Home v. Worcester Prep: 
4:00pm  
10/27: Girls V-Ball Away @ Delmarva Christian- 
Milton Campus: 4:00pm, 2:15pm Early Dismissal  
10/28: Co-Ed Soccer Away @ Seaside Christian: 
4:00pm, 2:40pm Dismissal  
  
FALL SPORTS RECOGNITION:  
We will have our fall sports recognition assembly on 
Tuesday, November 16th from 2:10pm-2:50pm. Our 
golf, volleyball and soccer teams will be recognized 
and celebrated. All athlete-parents may 
attend. We will also recognize our 8th grade players 
and their parents (for all their contributions to MBS 
athletics) at this event.  

 

HSA NEWS 
 
We Need You! Looking to earn FIP hours in a fun way? The Trunk or Treat Committee needs volunteers to help on the day 
of the event with set up, clean up, the welcome table, concessions, etc. Please consider volunteering your time to make 
this event a success! Sign up here https://tinyurl.com/TrunkorTreatMBS or email laura.d.barker@gmail.com  
 
Spirit shirts are in and will be distributed to students before the next Spirit Day. 
 
Gala tickets are now for sale! Please purchase your tickets through our MBSCS Facebook page or by submitting the ticket 
form in this week’s Thursday folder.  
 
Upcoming events: 
10/29 - Trunk-or-Treat Extravaganza 4:30-7:30pm – https://tinyurl.com/MBSTrunkTreat 
11/12 – Spirit Day – wear your MBS spirit shirt & join us at Alley Oops Midtown 4-9pm - https://tinyurl.com/MBSAlleyOops 
11/20 - “Sparkles & Spirits” Festival of Trees Gala at Lighthouse Sound 6-11pm https://tinyurl.com/MBSGalaTickets 
 
 If you have any questions or would like to help in any way, please email us at hsa@mbscs.org 

    

Counselors Corner 
 
BOX of JOY 
Our first MBS Service Project will be BOX OF JOY!  We will 
collect items for this project sponsored by Cross Catholic 
Outreach!  Please see the information coming home in 
today's Thursday folder.  Please be generous as our school 
fills 100 Boxes to be sent to children living in poverty.  We 
also need $9 checks for each box made out to Cross 
Catholic Outreach.  Our collection dates will be from Oct 
26th - Nov 5th!  Our 8th grade will help with this school 
wide service project!  Questions?  Please contact 
tgabbard@mbscs.org 
 
RED RIBBON WEEK 
MBS will celebrate Red Ribbon Week on Oct. 26-28.  Our 
8th grade leaders will visit each class with some helpful 
information about this week that we celebrate making good 
choices to live happy lives!!  Our Middle School students 
will have a guest speaker in Nov to talk more about this 
topic.  Questions?  Contact tgabbard@mbscs.org  
 

Library News 
 
Storybook Pumpkin Patch 
All students from PK3 to 8th Grade are invited to participate in 
our storybook Pumpkin Patch.  It’s a fun, easy and great way to 
show off your creativity!  Pumpkins are due, 10/26 in the 
cafeteria. Pumpkins will be displayed on our stage for everyone 
to view all week during lunch.  Parents, family, and friends will 
be able to view the display during our Trunk or Treat event on 
Friday, 10/29.  This is meant to be a fun, family-oriented 
project.  Winners will be selected by our staff and will receive a 
gift certificate to our upcoming December book fair.  All entries 
will receive a small book fair prize.  The categories are Overall- 
1st, 2nd, 3rd, Most Artistic, Cutest, Funniest, Most Unusual, Silliest 
& five honorable mention winners. Contact: Mrs. Lenox with 
questions klenox@mbscs.org. 

https://mostblessedsacramentschool.com/md-catholic-private-school-community/catholic-school-parents/k-12-calendar/
https://mostblessedsacramentschool.com/md-catholic-private-school-community/catholic-school-parents/k-12-calendar/
https://mostblessedsacramentschool.com/md-catholic-private-school-community/catholic-school-parents/k-12-calendar/
http://www.mbscs.ahotlunch.com/
https://tinyurl.com/TrunkorTreatMBS
mailto:laura.d.barker@gmail.com
https://tinyurl.com/MBSTrunkTreat
https://tinyurl.com/MBSAlleyOops
https://tinyurl.com/MBSGalaTickets
mailto:tgabbard@mbscs.org
mailto:tgabbard@mbscs.org

